
  

  

  

 

Wednesday, December 18, 2024 

You can also view current information on our website 

www.TrentonCrossingChurch.com 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

• Saturday, December 28 - TC 3-on-3 Basketball 

Tournament.  More info below. 

• Saturday, January 4 - TC Women's Winter Brunch, 

10am-Noon 

• Sunday, January 5 - Baby Shower for Will & Julie 

Sharp, 1-2pm 

• Thursday, January 9 - Parkinsons Support, 3pm 

• Thursday, January 9 - Dorcas Ministry, 6pm 

• Saturday, January 11 - TC Ladies Social Cookie 

Decorating, 1:30-3:30pm 



 

• Saturday, January 25 - TC Men's Breakfast, 10am 

More information about Upcoming Events 

can be found in the boxes below. 

 

 

 

Church News 

• Parkinson's Support - The Parkinson's 

Support Group meets on the 2nd Thursday of each 

month at 1pm in room G-102. Their next meeting will 

be Thursday, January 9. 

• Dorcas Ministry - The Dorcas Ministry meets every 

2nd Thursday from 6-8pm in the Fellowship 

Hall.  Their next meeting will be Thursday, January 

9. This ministry is for anyone of any age or talent 

level interested in crafting for God's glory. See Diana 

McArthur for more info. 

• Ride Needed:  Carol Shelton will need a ride to 

church on Sunday, December 22, and Sunday, 

December 29.  If you can help her, please call her at 

931-217-1420. 

 



 

 

TC 3-on-3  

Basketball Tournament 

Saturday, December 28 

 

Our last tournament was a lot of fun, great outreach, 

and supported The Well. So we're doing it again on 

Saturday, December 28 from 4 - 8 PM. See Garrett 

Merchant or the sign-up board for more details. 

 

 

 

TC Wednesday Night  

Bible Studies 

Wednesday, December 25 and 

Wednesday, January 1 

 

Wednesday, December 25, and Wednesday, 

January 1, there will be no Wednesday Night Bible 

Studies at our TC building.  Please take this time to 

enjoy your family and friends. 

 



 

 

TC Women's Winter Brunch 

Saturday, January 4 

 

We are hosting a TC Women’s Winter Brunch in our 

Fellowship Hall on Saturday, January 4th, from 

10am-Noon for all the women in the congregation - 

high school and up! Food, games, and a short devo 

will be provided! See Sarah Walter for more details 

or questions.  

 

 

 

Baby Shower 

Sunday, January 5 

 

We are hosting a baby shower on Sunday, January 

5, for Will & Julie Sharp.  They are expecting a baby 

girl.  The shower will be from 1-2pm in the 

Fellowship Hall.  They are registered on 

Babylist.com - search for Julie & Will Sharp. 

 



 

 

TC Ladies Social 

Cookie Decorating Class 

 

Ladies, let’s learn cookie decorating!!  We will learn 

decorating skills together as we make an interlocking 

snowman.  Join us on Saturday, January 11, 

1:30pm-3:30pm in the Fellowship Hall.   

 

The class has reached the limit of 20.  Please let 

Morgan Langley know that if someone drops off the 

list, you would like to be added.  The cost is $25 per 

person and due by December 29.   

 

 

 

TC Men's Breakfast 

Saturday, January 25 

 

We are inviting all the TC men to a Men's Breakfast 

on Saturday, January 25.  Come join us for food, 

fellowship, and inspiration! We will gather together 

as men to grow in faith, build connections, and 

encourage one another in our walk with Christ.  We 

will meet in the Fellowship Hall at 10am.  Sign up on 

the Sign-Up Board if you can attend.  See Mo 

Thompson or Harold Butler for more info. 

 



 

 

TC Ladies Social Ministry 

2025 Events 

  

Ladies, go ahead and mark your calendars!!  We 

have several events all ready planned for us in 2025 

to get together, have fun, and strengthen our 

friendships! 

 

Upcoming Events: 

•    Saturday, January 4 – TC Women’s 

Winter Brunch, 10am-Noon 

•    Saturday, January 11 – TC Ladies 

Cookie Decorating Class, 1:30pm-3:30pm 

•    Saturday, April 5 – TC Ladies Game 

Night, 5pm-7pm 

•    Saturday, June 21 – TC Ladies Pool 

Party,11am-3pm 

•    Saturday, July 21 – TC Ladies Day at the Creek, 

11am-9pm 

•    Saturday, September 4 – TC Ladies Dinner & 

Axe Throwing, 5pm 

•    Saturday, November 1 – TC Ladies Shopping at 

Clarksville’s Vintage Fair 

 



 

TC Kids & Family Movie Night 

 

Everyone had a great time at our TC Kids & Family Movie 

Night!  Friends in pjs, blankets, snacks, and a good movie equal 

fun! 

 

  



 

  

 

 

F.U.E.L. Program 

 

Denise Skidmore, founder of F.U.E.L., 

worked with our local Trane employees 

to bag F.U.E.L. items for this 

week.  We appreciate the help!! 

 

 

 
 

TCYG Activities 

 
Sunday Morning 

9am 
  Middle School Class (6th-8th) 
 High School Class (9th-12th)  

 
Wednesday Afternoon Fellowship 

and 
Mid-Week Bible Study 



 

4:30-8pm 
Middle School Class (6th-8th) 
 High School Class (9th-12th) 

  
 

 

 

News From The WELL 

 

We need help preparing and serving the meals we 

provide on Mondays and Wednesdays.  If you would like 

to help cook (1-3pm) and/or serve (4-5:30pm) on either 

or both days, please contact Jeff at 931-802-2889. 

 

Items you can help replenish: 

 

What we are needing right now:  

• We are now collecting winter clothing for babies, 

children, and men 

• Please make sure that your donated items are clean 

and in great shape. Drop-off times are Monday and 

Wednesday, 1:00-5:30pm, and Tuesday, 10am-

Noon. Come to the back of the building and ring the 

doorbell.  Someone will come to the door and receive 

your donations.  

• Volunteers:  If you would like to help us, please sign 

up on The Well bulletin board in the Worship Center 

(it's on the wall near the baptistry.) 

  



 

Clothing Guidelines: 

• Drop-off times are Monday and Wednesday, 1:00-

5:30pm, and Tuesdays, 10am-Noon.. Come to the 

back of the building and ring the doorbell.  Someone 

will come to the door and receive your donations. 

• We are ONLY accepting items that are in GREAT 

shape. Please send all other items to another 

ministry in town. 

Food Items:  

• We need peanut butter, canned fruit, cereal, 

jam/jelly, and canned tuna. 

The Well Contact Information: 

931-802-2889 

TheWell@TrentonCrossingChurch.com 

 

 

To our church family, 

 

We want to thank you all for the many acts of 

kindness shown to us during Kara's ALS 

journey.  We are so grateful for the countless 

prayers, the numerous cards, the delicious meals, 

the generous financial support, the ramp on her 

home, and the personal visits.  Even on hers and our 

darkest days, we felt the love of Christ through this 



 

church family.  While our lives will never be the 

same and our hearts are filled with immeasurable 

pain, we know she is whole and healed and no 

longer suffering.  Thank you for helping us to 

remember that and for continuing to lift us up in 

prayer.  Our journey of healing will be a long one. 

 

In Him, 

Tim, Sherry, and Matthew Alsup 

Colin Harris 

 

 

 

We want to thank you and are humbled by 

everyone's expressions of condolences, flowers, 

food, and above all prayers in our loss of 

Eileen.  You've helped more than you know in 

helping us navigate this loss. 

 

Thanks seems so inadequate . . .Y'all are the BEST! 

 

The Branches 

Lyle, Dylan, & Shelly 

 



 

If you or someone you know needs to be added to our 

TC Prayer List, please contact the church 

office.                                                                 

• Sympathy:  We extend our sympathy to Kelly, 

Jennifer, Andrew, and Ali Downs at the passing of 

Jennifer's mom, Colleen Combs.  Visitation will be 

Thursday, 11am-12:30pm, at the Latham Funeral 

Home in Elkton, KY.  There will be a graveside 

service at 1pm. 

• Home:  Matt Williams is now home from the hospital. 

• Deployed:  Kaleb Moon (1LT, Moon, Kaleb, G Trp 

Task Force Reaper, APO, AE 09330) 

• Basic Training:  Lemar Stalls, Ship 9 Div 364, 3415 

Sailor Dr., Great Lakes, IL 

60088;                                   

Lemont Stalls, Recruit Training Command, Ship 2 

Division 741, 3600 Ohio Street, Great Lakes, IL 

60088-3156.  Lemont injured his knee and is 

requesting prayers. 

• Continued Prayers:  Rusty & Sue Evans, Glen & 

Marilyn Ezell, Stephanie Gray Foster, Darlene 

Gibson, Dottie Hall, Lynda Hartsell, Marlene 



Hawkins, Mary Linton, Shirley Marable, Carol 

Shelton, and Greg Troupe. 

• Home-Centered:  Mary Ann Abner, Loyce Clark, 

Betty Collier, Penny Darnell, Gladys Lee, and Betty 

Nussbaumer. 

• Family & Friends:  Karen Costley (sister of Diana 

McArthur) has melanoma cancer; Craig Craddock 

(former member at Madison Street) is taking 

radiation treatments; Sally Shelton (sister of Carol 

Shelton) has a mass on her kidney; and 

Katherine Winn (Mark Winn's mother) is under 

hospice care. 

• Arcadia Senior Living:  Glen & Marilyn Ezell, 

Apt. 304 (175 Chesapeake Lane) 37040;               

Harold Vann, Apt. 232. Dr. Vann would love some 

phone calls and visits! 

• The Villages at the River Club:  Darlene Gibson, 

Apt. 303 (1176 Warfield Blvd., 37043);   

• Uffelman:  Edith Blain, Apt. 109 (215 Uffelman Dr., 

37043);                                                               

Barbara McDonald, Apt. 220;                                       

JC Parks, Apt. 120;                                              



 

 Tammy Roe, Apt. 302;                                             

Forest Suddeath, Apt. 208 

• Walking Horse:   Dottie Hall, Room 119 (207 

Uffelman Dr., 37043)                                 

 

 

 

Communion Delivered 

 

If you or someone you know needs communion 

delivered to them on Sundays, please contact Scott 

Davis at 931-249-9444, or email him at 

Scott.Davis@cmcss.net. 

 

   



 


